
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 
 

 
Attention Providers: Delayed Implementation of the Diabetic 
Supply Program 
 

 
The implementation of the Diabetic Supply Program announced in Provider 
Bulletin 2020-69 has been moved from November 1, 2020 to November 4, 2020.   
 
Effective November 4, 2020, diabetic supplies such as diabetic meters, test strips 
and lancets, as well as additional ancillary items, will be added to the Medicaid 
Preferred Product List and will be covered as part of the pharmacy benefit for 
HUSKY A, C and D members ages 21 and older.  Pharmacy claims submitted for 
clients under the age of 21 for HUSKY A, C and D will also be subject to the 
Medicaid Preferred Product List.  The full list of preferred supplies will be 
published prior to the implementation date in a separate Diabetic Supplies 
Preferred Product List document under the Pharmacy Information page, 
Preferred Drug List Information section of the Connecticut Medical Assistance 
Program (www.ctdssmap.com) Web site.   

https://www.ctdssmap.com/CTPortal/Information/Get%20Download%20File/tabid/44/Default.aspx?Filename=pb20_69.pdf&URI=Bulletins/pb20_69.pdf
https://www.ctdssmap.com/CTPortal/Information/Get%20Download%20File/tabid/44/Default.aspx?Filename=pb20_69.pdf&URI=Bulletins/pb20_69.pdf
file://172.23.166.139/public$/Web%20Basedocs/Home/Landing%20Page/Important%20Messages/2020%20IM%20DSS%20Approval%20Needed/www.ctdssmap.com

